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The safety of our residents and staff remain our top priority and we will continue with our 
protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff and all Health Care Center and 
Assisted Living Residents. All visitor restrictions remain.  
 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to evolve. Please continue to connect with your loved ones as 
often as you can. Don’t forget our Sharing God’s Love team is here to help! Just email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. 

 
Sharing God’s Love 

● Thank you once again, to all of the incredible donors that we recognized back in 
December for your wonderful donations of decorations, cards and gifts for our 
residents in need! We thought we could share some of the pictures we took as 
we Shared God’s Love. Thank you once again to all of you who shared this love!  
 
Gifts included cozy blankets for their beds, sweaters, blouses, cases of their 
favorite soda, manicure kits, lots of candy, cookies, snacks, and lots of cards 
which they all enjoyed!!!! Some of their responses: "How did you know my 
favorite color!", “How beautiful, so soft!", “How thoughtful!” A Catholic resident 
cried as we unrolled her blanket revealing the Blessed Virgin Mary, she was 
speechless! 
 

   
 



 

  
 
Campus Update 

● No big update for today other than our routine testing throughout the campus 
found no new positive cases. We will continue these routine testings per direction 
from the Department of Health and monitor test results as they come in.  

 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 
● Call for daily messages on our COVID-19 Hotline, 414-831-9389 


